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Marge Schimuckal - 127 Pennell Ave shed permit application

From: Marge Schmuckal

To: gauvin_raymond@yahoo.com

Date: 11/7/2013 3:05 PM

Subject: 127 Pennell Ave shed permit application

Hi Raymond,

I am in receipt of your permit application for a 8' x 8' shed, Your site plan shows two alternative locations. 1 will
not be choosing your location for you. You must tell me where you will be putting the shed. Please note that
you will need to place your shed a minimum of 5' from both the rear and side property lines.

Your permit will be on hold until you can get me a revised plan showing exactly where the new shed will be
placed.

thank you,

Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator
City of Portland, Maine
(207) 874-8695

file:///C:/Users/MES/ AvpData/Local/Temp/XPerpwise/527BAC4DPortlandCitvyHall10016... 11/7/2013




